The Amman Stock Exchange received a delegation from the World
Bank Group

Announcement

September 03, 2018 11:37AM

The ASE's Chairman of the Board, H.E. Dr. Jwad Anani received a delegation from the World Bank
Group (WBG) that is specialized in the 5-year Growth Program in an official visit to the Kingdom of
Jordan with the presence of the CEO of the ASE Mr. Nader Azar.

Where H.E.Dr. Anani explored the latest technical, legislative and quantitative developments that the



ASE and the securities market in particular witnessed, as well as the challenges faced by the ASE
besides the financial instruments available in the ASE.
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